
 
Woodrow W. “Woody” Williams 

 
Woody was sponsored for membership in our club by the late Gene Lindquist in 1972.  He was a 
pilot in WW II with the 20th Fighter Group in England.  He was also recalled for the Korean 
conflict, decided to stay on with the Air Force and retired in 1968.  Since then he has run a small-
business consulting service.  He is active on the Space Shuttle Payload Committee, Trade and 
Professional Handicapped Committee, and is an Attendance Buddy. 
 
Write up and picture from the January 12, 1987 Blastoff 


